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Thank you to everybody 
who took the time out of 
their busy schedules to 
attend parent-teacher 

conferences! 

 
 
 

                   
         All About Ms. Iyuna! 
Favorite Season:  Fall  

Favorite Food:   Thai food 

Favorite Book:  Psychological Keys to Student 
Success 

In my free time I like to:   

Do astrophotography, make music and write 
spoken word. 

Donation Wish List: 
Kleenex and playdoh                                                  

        
 
 
 

Important Dates: 
 

 Our next board meeting is 
Wednesday, December 4 

 We are closed from December 23-26 
for the holidays. Please let us know if 
your child will not be in school on 
Friday, Dec 27 for staffing purposes. 

 We close at 3pm on December 31 for 
New Year’s Eve day. 

                     

                            

 

 

 

Reminders: 

-Breakfast is at 8:30am, 

please be here on time if you 

want your child to eat here. 

-Please refrain from leaving 

plastic bags in your child’s 

cubby and bringing toys from 

home. 

It’s also getting chilly outside, 

make sure your child has a 

hat, gloves and jacket. 

CELC is a peanut and shellfish 

free facility.  

 


